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Peth Observatory Volunteer Group Inc.
Minutes of Meeting - 18th September 2006

Present.

A. Abraham, . Alcroft, 1. Baran, T Beston, . Biggs, D.
Alderson, R. Boelen, D. Emmerich, M. Freeman, B. Harris, G.
Lowe, L. Martin, J. Milner, J. Morris, L. Robinson, E. Walker,
A. Williams

Apologies..
T. Beardsmore, E Bilki, G. Coletti, K. Ford.

Meeting commenced at 7.35pm
Confirmation of Minutes. Moved B.Harris seconded
L.Robinson.

Business Arising from the minutes.

o The Working with Children Check cards are mainly needed
if volunteers are going 1o schools, but all volunteers are
requested to get one by Dec 31st 2006 by the Govt Astronomer.

o The new gate to be built across Walnut Road was approved
by the council Works Committee of the Kalamunda shire and
advertising of this change to Walnut Road is currently under-
way, awaiting any appeals from local residents,

o Advertising for 2 new intake of volunteers will be done
soon, with a tie-in article in the Echo newspaper as a promo-
tion, using stories from the volunteers that have been with the
Observatory for 10 years.

o In view of spending some of the funds in the account
members decided to investigate the purchase of a Celestron
“SkyScout" to aid in the training of new volunteers.

o Motion: That a Celestron "SkyScout" be purchased to aid
in the training of Perth Observatory Volunteers.

o Proposed: B. Harris. Seconded: M. Freeman. Motion
passed unanimously.

Treasurer’s Report.
o B. Harris stated that there had been 2 cents interest accred-
ited to the account and the current balance was $940.67 .

General Business:

0 The old Perth Observatory time cannon has been lost and
it was presented as an item of interest on the ABC tv show
"Can We Help" some months ago. Since then no firm leads
have come to light, only two uncertain ones.

o Ondisplay in the museum at current is the 12" transit
theodolite #99, used to determine the border between Western
Australia, South Australia and the Northern Territory. 1tis on
loan from the Dept of Land Information.

o The Observatory has 2 new website url at www.perthobser-
vatory.wa.gov.au

There being no further General Business the meeting closed at
8.25pm

Next Meeting: Monday October 16th 2006
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